
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of North Collins on July 12, 2023, at 7:15 p.m. at the Town Municipal Building, 10569

Main Street, North Collins,  New York 14111,  regarding the proposed sale of the former

Lawtons Water Company property, being approximately fourteen acres +/- and designated as

SBL # 316.00-1-11 (approximately 4.3 acres in the Town of North Collins) and  SBL # 316.00-

3-2 (approximately 9.1 acres in the Town of Collins) which property is more fully described in

the deed of record in the Erie County Clerk’s Office. The purpose of said public hearing is to

review a purchase offer for $75,000 received by the Town and to inform the public of the status

of said property.  All interested parties will be allowed to speak.  By Order of the Town Board of

the Town of North Collins this 14th day of June, 2023. 

TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS
Lynn DiVincenzo, Town Clerk


